

January 15, 2025

Elizabeth Horn-Brinson LifeLink Tissue Bank 9661 Delaney Creek Blvd., Tampa, FL 33619

Dear Elizabeth Horn-Brinson,

This letter confirms that **LifeLink Tissue Bank** is registered with the Delaware Tissue Bank until April 30, 2026.

Thank you for notifying the Bureau of Communicable Diseases office in a timely manner of any changes to the information contained in the registration form. Please continue to keep contact information current to ensure timely delivery of updates and notifications.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the number below or via my e-mail.

Best regards,



Investigator I

Delaware Department of Health and Social Services

Division of Public Health

Thomas Collins Building | 540 S. DuPont Highway, Dover, DE 19901

Office: 302-744-1024 | Cell: 302-270-0875

Susanna.Murray@delaware.gov